TELEPHONE No, 22

Llopo's Register of Shippmng,
Imperial House,
Donegall Square East,
[;e]fhsr’ 18th. June 1938
The Secretary
Refcrence Lenden.

Dear Sir, Harland & Welff's Nes.1016/7

With reference te your letter ef the 13th. instant we
enclese verified cepy ef plan as requested tegether with a letter
received frem the Bunilders, regarding the stiffeners under the

celumns,

We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

‘The Surveyers,
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